Public Notice




After reviewing the video recording of the last Board meeting, the District General Counsel and the General Manager agreed that the motion to call a public hearing on the proposed rules failed adoption by a vote of 3 in favor, 2 opposed, and 2 abstaining. Because KCGCD has a seven-member Board, four votes are required to act. The proposed rules and public hearing will be placed on the next meeting’s agenda.
 
For any questions, please contact the KCGCD at 830-563-9699

Thank you,
Kinney County Groundwater Conservation District.

